From: David A. Kimble, Member of CSSKS

To: Ms. Tabitha Townsend, PDC Compliance Coordinator

Subj: Reply to claims CSSKS is not in compliance with RCW 42.16 A.205, .235 and .240.

Dear Tabitha,

Thank you for providing the PDC toolkit link/matrix to help in determining if CSSKS is, or is not a PAC. Based on my reading of these, it is my opinion that CSSKS is not a PAC and therefore has no reporting requirements per PDC rules and regulations.

Here are responses to the entire set of SSKS allegations received from you on 12-18-20.

- The Committee Against the SKSD 2021 Levy does not have a website so Citizens Supporting South Kitsap School offered to post their information on our website.
- Their webpage will be taken down by Citizens Supporting South Kitsap Schools at the end of this ballot election.
- We were informed that the Committee submitted the opposition statement to Kitsap County Elections Division.
- The only expenditures I have made have been to keep the domain named Citizens Supporting South Kitsap Schools active. It was established in late 2018.
- Our group has not authorized the purchase or placement of any signs.
- Our group has never accepted or solicited any monies since being established.
- Mr. Daily had been involved with the Citizens group from the very start, and has Publicly stated his opposition to the SKSD 2021 Levy.

Sincerely,

Quild Kinblo

David A. Kimble, for:

Citizens Supporting South Kitsap Schools

(CSSKS has no affiliations with SSKS)

Encl (1)

Elements of SSKS PDC Complaint

Encl (1)

Relevant Elements of Gerry and Cammy's Complaints Addressed

Respondent Name

Citizens Supporting South Kitsap School District

Complainant Name

Gerry Austin

Complaint Description

Gerry and Cammy (Sun, 13 Dec 2020 at 12:03 PM)

The organization "Citizens Supporting South Kitsap Schools" has established themselves as the Committee Against the Feb 2021 SKSD Levy and had made expenditures to influence the election through placement of signs, without registering, as required by Washington State Law. Mr. Jeff Daily, a current SKSD director, and Mr. David Kimball, have previously made public statements indicating their involvement with this organization.